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Monday, 12 November 2018 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

We would like to introduce a new mobile app for our school. 

 

The app is called ‘MY Ed’ and is available to download free from the App Store or Google Play.   

 

You will be able to access information about school, which include key dates, school information and letters, access 

parent pay and also keep up to date with your child’s attendance.  Once you have downloaded the app search for 

Porter Croft.  

 

If your mobile number is priority one on your child’s contact details then a link will be made overnight and you will 

then be able to access your child’s attendance data.  If you are not the priority one number you will still be able to 

access the other information about school.  You will also be able to receive the messages we send out as texts and 

reply at no extra cost to yourself. 

 

If you require any assistance or would like any further information then please do not hesitate to contact the school 

office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sarah Moxon 

School Manager 
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